	May is here!  Can you believe it!!
It has been a fun and exciting year at preschool. The children have made many new friends, as well as, grown in all areas of development.  Well…. It’s not over yet. This month we will continue to work on the letters Bb, Vv, Qq and Uu.
Needed for project:  Please have your child bring in a picture with their dad or special someone for a project as soon as possible.  
Bb is for beach towel….  Please have your child bring in their beach towel to school to sit on at circle on: 

Thursday, May 5     or     Friday, May 6
Brown Mystery Bag:  As we talk about vegetables and the color brown, we would like the children to bring to school a vegetable or a picture of a vegetable in a brown bag.  The children will get to guess, with some clues from the student, what vegetable each child brought to school.  We will do this on:
		Monday, May 9      or     Tuesday, May 10

McDonald’s Night:  We will have our last McDonald’s Night on Tuesday, May 10th from  4-7 p.m.  This is a good opportunity to exchange telephone numbers and set up play dates before the summer break.  The preschool staff would like to thank you for all your support.  We really enjoy visiting with you and your families.

You Are Invited To The Wedding of Qq And Uu At  Preschool
The letters of Qq and Uu are formally inviting you to their wedding.  Qq can never make a word without the letter Uu by his side, so he asked Uu to marry him. The children are to come to school in their wedding attire to attend the reception of Qq and Uu on:
Thursday, May 19        or         Friday, May 20
Look how I have grown:  Please have your child bring one baby picture with their name on the back and an article of clothing they have outgrown (i.e. baby sweater, little dress, shoes, hat, socks). Please put them in a bag with their name on it and bring it to school on:
   
             Thursday, May 26        or          Friday, May 27
Try this at home…
	


Fort Fun

A tradition all kids participate in while growing up is making forts out of furniture, blankets, and cushions. The next rainy day that comes around, help your kids construct their own super fort in the family room. They'll stay busy all day long with fun, quiet activities to play inside their new imaginary castle.
Dance Party

Kids can go stir-crazy when cooped up indoors all day. Help release some of that energy with some energetic music and slick moves. Dancing around the house will bring you and your kids closer while you burn off pent-up energy and get some exercise. This fun, physical activity is sure to lead to a calm evening afterwards.
Next: Read a Book
We had an exciting and fun-filled year at preschool!!  The Teachers would like to thank all the parents, grandparents and extended family for making this a great school year. We really enjoyed laughing, talking and getting to know you. We hope that everyone has a wonderful and safe summer!!!
Thanks for a great year!  
The Preschool Teachers  


Field Trip News
For our last field trip we will be going to Amherst Beaver Creek Nature Center, 913 North Lake Street.  The children will have fun learning exploring God’s beautiful world as they go on a nature walk, so wear your comfy shoes and dress for the weather.  We will be going on:
Thursday, May 12 @ 9:30 morning classes
Thursday, May 12 @ 1:00 afternoon classes
Or
Friday, May 13 @ 9:30 morning classes
PRESCHOOL
PICNIC FUN!!!!
The children will come at regular time the day of the picnic for a shortened class day.  Parents and guest will arrive at the times listed below and find a seat on the church lawn.  The children will sing a few songs on the church steps, get their diploma and when finished join their guest on the church lawn.
· Each child must be accompanied by an adult for the picnic.

· Everyone is to bring their child and guest a bagged lunch and drink .

· Parents and guest will meet on the front lawn.  Please bring a blanket or lawn chairs to sit on. 

· Family is Welcome!!!		 

Thursday, May 26 @ 10:30 a.m. 
Thursday, May 26 @ 1:30 p.m. 
Or
Friday, May 27 @ 10:30 a.m.
If it is raining, we will sing in the church sanctuary and have our picnic in the Big Room.
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Field Trip Permission Slip

 _______________________________________ has my permission to go with 
(child’s name)
                                                                                                                            
the class to Amherst Beaver Creek Nature Center on __________________________.
                                                                                                                (date of trip)

_____________________________________________________________
                                                              (parent’s name & date signed)

_______________________________________________________________________
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 _______________________________________ has my permission to go with 
(child’s name)
                                                                                                                            
the class to Amherst Beaver Creek Nature Center on __________________________.
                                                                                                                (date of trip)

_____________________________________________________________
                                                              (parent’s name & date signed)
